
 

 

Our learning journey continues . . .  

Since my last newsletter there has been lots of exciting learning happening 

here in Pencaitland. There have been countless highlights! The class 

newsletters will have shared some of the individual successes and if you are 

not already following us on Twitter then this can be a fantastic way to keep 

up to date with all the amazing experiences happening across the whole school 

community. Details of the address . . . later in the newsletter. 

I would like to take this opportunity to say how privileged and proud I feel to 

have been part of your school community. From the outset I was impressed by 

the inclusive and welcoming ethos in the school and have thoroughly enjoyed 

getting to know your children and the wider community. The conversations 

I have had this term have been inspiring and indicative of the childrenõs 

knowledge and skills but also their genuine interest in the world around 

them and their place in  it . I have also had the pleasure of seeing learners 

actively engage in activities where they have a sense of purpose in their role, 

know how they can make a difference and influence their future. I am 

delighted that Campie and Pencaitland will be working together in the future 

and I look forward to hearing  all about the continued successes and 

achievements that lie ahead.  

Thank you again for making me feel welcome in your school community. 

I hope that you all have an enjoyable autumn  break.  

Best wishes for the future Team Pencaitland . . . Iõll be cheering you on! 

Pauline McKay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Communication Policy is now 

complete and can be found on our 

website. 

Communication Policy Link 

 

 

                         We know that the voices and opinions of the children in our 

learning community really matter. We have been looking at lots of exciting ways 

to involve pupils in the evaluation of the learning opportunities in our school. 

Learning Council, Lucky Dip Focus Groups, Rights Respecting School 

Representatives and Junior Road Safety Officers are just some of the fantastic 

opportunities we have to ensure that pupils' have their say. Tweet Tribe training 

sessions have begun. Please follow us on Twitter @PencaitlandPS to see our 

exciting updates from the teachers and pupils! 

 

at Pencaitland Primary School  

( and a little bit of Outstanding October!) 

https://www.edubuzz.org/pencaitland/2019/10/07/our-communication-policy/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=lFyZRBdg&id=DC3A5CD0BDC457B4BFEAD1E0FEAC534955EDF87C&thid=OIP.lFyZRBdgnh-JEvRrcDjMDgHaG-&mediaurl=https%3a%2f%2fwww.edubuzz.org%2fpencaitland%2ffiles%2f2018%2f03%2fPPS-Logo-2018.jpg&exph=1672&expw=1776&q=pencaitlandprimary+logo&simid=607986047568906439&selectedIndex=2&adlt=strict


 Approximately every two 

weeks our Learning Council 

meets. They have the 

responsibility of decision 

making and participating in 

lots of activities which 

positively impact on our 

school. They will be making 

use of How Good is OUR 

School? to help them 

evaluate how well we are 

doing and help them decide 

on what to focus on next. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tweet Tweet!  

Now that we have an enthusiastic tribe of 

tweeters our Twitter feed will be regularly 

updated with snapshots of the learning in school.  

If you are a Twitter user and have not already 

ΨŦƻƭƭƻǿŜŘΩ ǳǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊ 

updates of all the amazing experiences we have.  

Currently we have 119 121 122 followers . . . can 

we make it 200? 250? More? 
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Following a successful 

campaign we have our 

2019/20 House 

Captains. 

They already have lots 

of ideas as to how they 

can fulfil their role as 

captains. Watch this 

space for updates on 

how they are 

supporting their team 

to collaborate and 

participate. 

 

Our newly appointed JRSOs will be 

undertaking their training this week. 

They have the very responsible role of sharing important 

safety messages with our whole school community. 

 

Our RRSA steering group 

has had their first meeting 

of the session. They used 

the audit they had 

completed last session to 

track what has been 

achieved and help them to 

decide on what action to 

take next. 

This will enable us to 

progress from Bronze to 

Silver. 

Find out more about the 

award here. 

Lucky Dip 

Every so often, other than 

the work the other groups 

have been working on an 

opportunity to be involved in 

the decision making, 

contributing suggestions etc. 

comes ŀƭƻƴƎΦ ²Ŝ ǳǎŜ Ψlucky 

dipΩ to share these 

opportunities. A random 

selection number is given to 

each class and membership 

for a one off focus group is 

formed. 

 

https://www.edubuzz.org/pencaitland/2019/10/07/self-evaluation-…d-primary-school/
https://www.edubuzz.org/pencaitland/2019/10/07/self-evaluation-…d-primary-school/
https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/the-rrsa/about-the-rrsa/


      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 of Learning 


